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Comments: I do not believe that our national forests should be opened to commercial logging. Our natural

spaces should be treasured and protected. The USA owns some of the most pristine natural habitats in the

world, they should remain open to the public for the public to enjoy and should not be destroyed by commercial

logging. I am HIGHLY against any logging in any of our national forests.

 

 

 

Thanks,

 

Mark Porter
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